

February Lamb Room Newsletter

February was such a busy month learning about hearts and winter snow. We counted hearts, matched the colored hearts and did many heart crafts. We talked about what happens to the snow, the feeling of the snow, and the word :melting."









Thank you to everyone for sending valentines for the class and bringing in supplies to make our Valentine party a special one. The children really liked decorating their bags and passing out their valentine's.











Our Jesus was focused on Loving one another and Jesus loves you!!!

Reminder: March 10 Art Show children will be singing at 9:30am

March 13 & 14 Grandfriends day at School

March 18 & 19 Chapel depending what day you attend school

March 25-March 29 Spring Break